From: Kathy Granger

To: J. J. Lewis

Cc: Bill Dennett

Subject: Appointment of MEUSD Board rep
Date: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 6:26:37 AM

Dear Mr. Lewis,

Please accept this letter as the official appointment letter for the MEUSD Representative to the Compass Charter
School Board.

As superintendent of Mountain Empire Unified School District, | appoint Mr. Bill Dennett to the Compass Charter
School Board. This appointment is effective for the 2018-19 school year.

Sincerely,
Dr. Kathy Granger
Mountain Empire Unified School District

Sent from my iPad
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